-----Original Message-----
From: Parker, Randy E [mailto:randy.e.parker@exxonmobil.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 2:17 PM
To: naesbmail
Subject: RE: NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant Request for Formal Comments - Due March 12, 2012
Please note our suggested changes to attachment 1 - Government Acquisitions Provision Addendum (GAPA): http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/wgq_2012_api_6_rec_attach1.doc

.
P. 2, delete the extra comma at the end of the first sentence and keep the comma that is inside the quotes

.
P. 2, 17.3, 2nd line, delete the extra space between "party's" and "Federal"

Thank you!

Randy E. Parker

Americas Gas Marketing

ExxonMobil Gas & Power Marketing

a division of Exxon Mobil Corporation

800 Bell Street, CORP-EMB-3505CC

Houston, Texas 77002

Office 713-656-1662 / BB 281-386-1326  

email: randy.e.parker@exxonmobil.com

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org] 

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 3:45 PM

To: Parker, Randy E

Subject: NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant Request for Formal Comments - Due March 12, 2012

Dear NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants:

An industry comment period begins today, February 10, 2012 and ends at the close of business on March 12, 2012 for the following Wholesale Gas Quadrant recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:

Recommendation:

WGQ 2012 Annual Plan Item No. 6 - NAESB Base Contract Addendum for Federal Acquisition Regulations (FAR) and Government Contract Compliance (GCP) clauses

Recommendation: http://naesb.org/pdf4/wgq_2012_api_6_rec.doc

Attachment 1 - Government Acquisitions Provision Addendum (GAPA): http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/wgq_2012_api_6_rec_attach1.doc

Attachment 2 - FAQ as related to GAPA: http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/wgq_2012_api_6_rec_attach2.doc

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Wholesale Gas Quadrant Executive Committee will review the recommendation and comments during the next scheduled meeting following the end of the comment period and consider the recommendation for vote. This meeting is open and we encourage those who submit comments to attend.   

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on March 12, 2012 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to Wholesale Gas Quadrant page:  http://naesb.org/wgq_request.asp and forwarded to the Wholesale Gas Quadrant Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Best Regards,

Caroline Trum

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
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